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GOOD,  
JUST GOT  
BETTER!

VISIT WWW.APP.SOUND.MONEY
AND SEE WHAT'S NEW!

We are so excited about 
the new soundmoney®  
site, but as we know, with 
any change; there are 
bound to be some hiccups. 
As you explore the new site 
here are some things to 
keep in mind:

1. You’ll need to re-connect 
your bank account!

2. It may take a little time  
to get used to the new look, 
but everything is still there,  
we Promise!

3. If you previously set up a 
multi-factor authenticator, 
and no longer have access, 
please contact support at 
support@sound.money to 
have it reset.


